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From: Katherine Webster
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: McMillan Electorate Renaming
Date: Friday, 4 May 2018 1:26:06 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

It is right that the McMillan electorate be renamed given the murders of Aboriginal people
perpetrated by McMillan. I think the electorate should bear an Aboriginal name rather than
Monash which is a name given to many places around Victoria already. I believe the
Naming Committee should reconvene to consider an Aboriginal name.

Thanks.

Katherine Webster
Warragul resident


